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Wednesday 14th February 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to inform you with a mix of sadness and appreciation that 
Mrs Marsden, will be leaving Warboys Primary Academy at the end of the Spring Term. After 7 years 
of dedication and commitment, Mrs Marsden has decided to pursue a new chapter in her professional 
career. We wish her well on her future endeavours.  

We understand the importance of a stable and nurturing environment for your children, and we are 
taking the necessary steps to ensure a smooth transition. 

We are currently in the process of advertising for a new EYFS teacher who will be starting with us as 
soon as possible. Rest assured, we are committed to finding a qualified and experienced professional 
who will continue to provide the high standard of care and education that we strive for at our school. 

During this transition, we will make every effort to minimise any disruption to the children's learning 
and well-being. For continuity, Mrs Riggall and Mrs Pengelley will continue to teach in Turtles, during 
this time. We will keep you updated on the progress of the recruitment process and any developments 
regarding the new EYFS teacher. 

If you have any concerns or questions, please feel free to reach out to us. We appreciate your 
understanding and support during this time of change. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Stuart Mallott 
Principal 
 


